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2020 Expenses: 
 
Website: 
E-host web hosting        $155.40 
Verio Domain Name Registration            $11.59 
Total website expenses       $166.99 
 
Newsletter: 
Constant Contact       $204.00 
 
Kenneally 1965 -1966 Video Project: 
Deposit       $200.00 
Balance        $311.14 
Video Project Total      $511.14 
 
Zoom License 1 Month     $  14.99 
 
Total Expenses:      $897.52 
 
Website update: 
 
I added full coverage of our wonderful 2019 Reunion in Charleston.  It’s my feeling that if others 
see what a nice experience it was, they may be inclined to join us. I am also sure there are many 
who wish they could join us but are not able to. We will see what kind of interest our zoom reunion 
gets this year. Maybe next year we can have a hospitality room table with a PC and a zoom 
session for those who couldn’t travel to be with us. 
 
This year I had the sad duty to add four over the bar pages for association members who passed 
away, Henry Seibel, Bill Griffith, Jack Webber and also Paul Tsompanas’s dear wife Mary Ann. 
 
Our website has been hosted by E-Host for several years. At this time, we have been over a year 
without any bot attacks on the website and I am confident I have removed all the old pages that 
allowed these malicious programs to corrupt our website.   
 
 
E-Mail Newsletter 
 
We are continuing our policy of only printing and mailing hard copies to dues paying members 
who do not receive e-mail has kept the number mailed around 30. Using Constant Contact to 
write and format the newsletter works well and it’s easy to make a print version.  Anyone interested 
in our newsletter can receive a free copy of the e-mail version. I also post a copy of the newsletter 
on the website when the e-mail version has been sent. 


